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From: Commanding Officer, Naval Dental Clinic, San Diego
To: LT James E. Hibbs, DC, USNR

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. ©Our Fall 1987 Combined Federal Campaign was a great success
and was enhanced by your participation as a Keyworker in the
campaign. The command collected $19,096.50 which was 105.5% of
cur goal. Your personal encouragement of your coworkers to
contribute to this worthwhile cause was greatly appreciated.

2. I realize that the time and preparation which went intoc this
effort were at the expense of a busy schedule, and served to
further point out your caring attitude and dedication to an
excellent cause. The charitable needs of our local community
benefited from your active involvement in the campaign.

3. I wish to thank you personally for your outstanding support

as a Keyworker and express the hope for a continuing association
with the Combined Federal Campaign.
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